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First school

CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL

Dear Children and Parents/Carers,

This year, for our Harvest Fundraiser we have chosen to support The Great North Children’s
Hospital, specifically ward 4 and 14, which is called the 'Children’s Cancer Fund’. On Friday 19*
October 2018 we will be having a pyjama non-uniform day to raise awareness of the brilliant
work that they do. We know all about their wonderful work because Harry in Year 2 is currently one
of their patients.

We have contacted the hospital and they are currently in desperate need of selection boxes and
individually wrapped sweets/packets of sweets, as well as any small prizes that could be used for
Christmas gifts and Christmas party games in the hospital. We are asking all children to come to
school in their Pyjamas for the day, you could bring your favourite teddy along too! In return, we
ask that you bring in a donation that we can send on to the hospital, this could be a small selection
box, any individually wrapped packets of sweets or any plastic small toys that could be used for
party games.

Thank you for your support,
Year 4 School Council



